NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Recognizing The Dedication Of Our Public Servants

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO November 30, 2009

Lodi - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently recognized Lodi Town Clerk Lois Jennings and Lodi

Tax Collector, Marty David for their many years of public service to the Town of Lodi.
Senator Nozzolio presented Lois with a special New York State Senate Resolution
commemorating 48 years of dedicated service. Senator Nozzolio also presented a special New
York State Senate Resolution to Marty David for his 14 years of dedicated service to the

Town.



Pictured left to right are: Judy and Marty David, Senator Nozzolio, and Lois and George

Jennings.



